
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 7, 2021        Legistar Item: 0696-20 

 

Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 

Public Works and Services Committee 

Racine, WI  

 

Dear Alder. Jones: 

 

During an August 2020 rainstorm, the WE Energies transformer that feeds power to Johnson 

Park was washed out and taken out of service.   In order to prevent this situation from happening 

at future rainstorms, the desire is to relocate this electrical run to keep it away from the existing 

hill areas at Johnson Park.    

 

This transformer relocating results in a revision to the current easement to allow them to 

continue to provide electric service to Johnson Park.  

 

It is recommended that this WE Energies easement at Johnson Park, be approved. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 
Thomas M. Eeg 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 

 

Cc: John Rooney 

 Ron Pritzlaff 

 Tom Molbeck 

 Ara Molitor 
  

 

 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 

Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 
 

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. Of Public Works/City Engineer 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
262.636.9121 – Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

 

 


